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gterﬁsti within vertica] limits of Jalmat
Gas Pool.

b







R REPORTING SERVICE, Inc.

<1k
4 4

DEARNLEY-MI

ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO

PHONE CH 3-669!

PAGE 1
. 'BEFORE THE T ]
011 CONSERVATION COMMIGSION
in tvhe
STATE CORPORATION COMMISSION
HEARING ROQM, BASEMENT
CAPITOL BUILDING
Santa Fe, New Mexico
Joly 2, 1960
EXAMINER HEARING
IN THE MATTER OF:
Application of Argo 0il Corporation for an
order force-poocling the interests in a 150-
acre non-standard gas proration unit in the
Jalmat Gas Pool. Applicant, in the above-
styled cause, seeks an order force-pooling
all mineral interests within the vertical Case 2005

limits of the Jalmat Gas Pool in a liO-acre
non-standard gas proration unit consisting
of the E/2 NE/U4 of Section 21 and the W/2
NW/4 of Section 22, both in Townshlp 25
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BEFORE:
Elvis A. Utz, Examiner

TRANSCRIPT OF HEARTING

MR. UTZ: Case 2005,

MR. PAYNE: Application of Argo 01l Corporation for an
order force-pooling the interests in a 150-acre non-standard «as
proration unit in the Jalmat Gas Poocl.

MR. CAMPBELL: This Transcript contains some Zxhibits
which reflect the ownership in this area, and the plats that were
introduced in tnat case. I nave one wiltness and possibly I will

have to testify. After this witness finishes I will take up that
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jmatter with the Examiner to see what you wish to 4o in that regard. |

(Witness sworn.)

CLAUDE NEZLEY

called as a witness, having been first duly sworn on oatn, testi-
fied as follows:

DIRECT EXAMINATION

BY MR, CAMPBELL:

| West 1/2 of the N. W. 1/4 of Section 2, Township 25 South, Range 37

i1/2 of the K. E. 1/4 of Section 21 in the N. W. 1/4 of the N. W.1/4

Q Will you state your name, please?
A Claude Neeley.
Q By whom are you employed, Mr. Neeley?

A Argo 0il Corporatiocn.

Q In what capacity?

A As Divislon Landman for the Midland Division.

Q And you reside in Midland, do you?

A Yes, sir.

Q Mr. Neeley, would you state to the Examliner what the

records of the Argo 0i1 Land Depariment reflect with regard to the

A%

ownership of the East 1/2, Northeast L/4 of Section 21, and West 1/2
Northwest 1/4 of Section 22, Township 25 South, Range 37 East, Lea
County, New Mexico?

A Qur records indicate that Argo owns & one-half mineral

interest under the East 1/2 of the N. E. 1/4 of Section 21 in the

East. Argo also owns a lease, a one-nalf interest under the East
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of Section °2. 0 ¢ lno owne o dorsc on 437 00 nller b W 1/4
¥ ;
{unaer “he M. oW, 1/4 of 3ection 20 By vircue of the Supreme Court

;Supreme Co:rt to be owned by fthe heirs of B. T. Lansasrtc, I mi

Declision of New Mexico of December the 2.th
B. T. Lanehart, Deceased, own & 21/127 mder the S. W. 1/4 of the
N. W. 1/4 of Section 22.
MR. UTZ: Whet was that location egaln?
THE WITNESS: 3. W. l/h of the N. . l/u of Section 22.
e (BY MR. CAMPBELL) MNr. Neeley, how many reirs are “here

involved in that Zstate, to your best knowledge?

A To my best Kknowledge, there zre forty-six known heirs.
Q And, there nas been no determinatlion of helrsain in that

Estate, has there?

Q And, has Argo 0il Corporation obitained from this Commis-
slon an order of establisning & non-standard gas proration unit co
sisting of the East 1/2, N. E. 1/4 of Section 21, and the West 1/2
N. W. 1/4 of Section 227

A Yes, sir.

MR. CAMPBELIL: That is 2all the quest ons I have of this

witness. I might review that ownership. The fact is that Argo Oi

-

3

1

Corporation owns a one-half mineral interest. Arzo also Oowns a one-
(&)

half leasehold interest on &ll except the Southwest of the Northwe

]

1/4 of Section 22. It owns a leaseholi interest on that forty acr

~

tract on 43/128 and the 2¥123 interest that wess determined by the
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rgkplain, for the bencflt of She cttorneys for the Comm'sslion, tnct
| “he care Involve i © determination or constracition of = Mineral Deed
by whicn B. T. Lanetart conveyel to Jorn Lanehart ac lessor or Areo
;Cil Corporction. Tn otnl. words, 1t was one of those mineral con-
‘veyances that invol.ed the fractional 1/8 in the lNineral Deed, and
the Supreme Co:rt overriled the District Coart that conveyed the
1/16 interest rether than the 1/2 interest in trne minerals. I nave
letters which I would like ‘o offer in evidence when you finish with
this wiiness, whilch I have communicaved with the attnrney for the
Imajority of these forty-six heirs, advising them of the circum-
stances and if there are gquestions of %this witness, of course, I
will wait.

MR, PAYNE: I have one guestion. Does Argo have the 150
dedicated to thls well now?

T

MR. PAYNE: aAnd, actually Argo 1s not the entire working
interest owner .f that 150, of all the 1509

THE WJTNESS: Not of &ll the 130, no.

MR. UTZ: 21/128 interest under the 120 acres is computed.
In other words, there 1s a 21/12C interest under the North of the
unit.

MR. PAYNE: It may be thzat the Commission was in error in

assigning the allowable based on tnls entire 120 prior to communitid

zation or forced pooling.

MR. CAMPBELL: That, perhaps, 1s correcc., However, there
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\lb a minTv ~mount of vase involved L ecaase ol Soth of tne fractlonar

. !

\1nterests, and because of the fgct ©hils well, &5 Lhe commission will
\recall, was over-produced and is n°W prodacing on the “ery 1imited

scnedule, naking up the over«prodaction over & longer period of tim
pecause of liguid difficulties. 30 if that adjustment is required

under the Ccommission Rules, 14 would not involve 105, of z1lowable

+p anyone else, and would merely W€ & matser of ajju;tment as be-

n

ryeen the owner of the property. \
M. PAYNE: T see, £hank you.
Q (BY MR. yTz) WMr. Neeley, other than sne 21 /123 interest |
ander the g, W. of tne N. . of 22, which I understanﬁ pelongs LO
{the forty-six B. T. 1,znenarv neirs, 18 there any porticn which you
| are desiring o force—pool, or 40€S thal inclade 511 of i€? \
A That includes a1l of it, ¥es: \
MR. CAMPBELL: 1 expect & forced pooling order, Mr. EX -
aminer, that is & legal point and 1 shink mignht have the effect of
l‘pcvoling tne John Lanehart 1e2se€ on the 43/128 under the S- v, /M
of the N. Y. 1/4 of gection 22, whicn Jonn T- ranehart owns & 28 /12
interest, ~ze are WO separate leases: noweveTr. The John T, Lane
nart on tne S. Y. M. W. of Section ~p contains a pooling clzuse
isubject o tne approval of this'Commission. srgo 1S actually seek—%
\ing this pooling as owner snaer <he individual one-nalf mineral |
\
?rights gynder the S- We, No 9. 1/ of section 22.

‘ VR. UTZ: Let's o€ sure we nhave this, a%¢ jeast in MY mind

in tne :gggg;i_§he description of tf

~e5e LTWO leaseS. |
Ny
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The B. T. Lanenhart lease 1s what Section?

MR. CAMPBELL: The John T. Laneaart lease 1s, as of Februt

~

ary the 17th, 13855, covers the 5. W. 1/4 of the N. ¥. /4 of

{2
@
(]
ot
=i
o]
oo

22, Township 2% South, Range 37 Zast.
MR. UTZ: 0. XK. What's the other onex
THE WITNESS: The other lease covers the other 120 acres.
MR. UTZ2: Yes, sir.
THE WITNESS: The original lease was Humble 0il and Gas,

znd we took it on a farm-out Irom Shem.

bt

don't remember the date

of the lease.
MR. CAMPBELL: I have it, Mr. Examiner. The liease 13

May the 7th, 1936, and Humble assigrned it to Harry Leonard

Reserve 1/15 overriding royalty interest. and subsequently assigned
to Argce 01l Corporation; sutject to over 1/15 under the 120 zcres.

That interest, I presume, would be pooled.

MR. PAYNE: Does each of the two leases involved contain
a pooling clause?

MR. CAMPBELL: The old lease does not.

MR. UTZ: That 1s the bzlance of the 120 zcres?

MR, CAMPBELL: That is rignt, healf interesst.

MR, UTZ: Are there other questions?

Mr. Meeley, T note that our records reflect that the South
1/2 of the Southwest of Northwest, Section 22, is not dedicated t:-

any unit in the Jalmat Gas Pool, zare you familiar with that?

Li

THE WITNESS: No, sir, I am not.
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cused,

files,

' tion.)

Southeast of the Northeas:t.

according to our records, is not dedicated to anything. You were

not aware of that?

ested in trying to communitize that particular area, since you

naven't made any attempt to.

(Witness excused.)

the purpose of evidencing the effort by Argo 0il Corporation to ob-
tain a voluntary pooling agreement. I would be glad to be put undeyr

oath if the Examiner desires, in order to identify these letters,

maybe we better,

(Whereupon, Exhibits 1 through % were marked for ldentifica-

MR, CAMPBELL: What wao thal descriptlion again? |
MR. UTZ: The 3Soutn 1/2 of the 3Southwes: of the Northwest.

MR. CAMPBELL: That is iIn our unit. South 1/2 of the

MR. UTZ: I mean the Southeast, I'm sorry. Tnat acreage,

h
[

THE WITNESS: The South 1/2, no, sir, I was not aware of

MR, UTZ2: I presume tnat your Company would not be inter-

THE WITNESS: I am sure that 1s correct, yes, sir.

MR. UTZ: Any other questions? The witness may he ex-

MR. CAMPBELL: I have some documentary evidence Irom my

whicn I woi1ld like %to offer in fThe record in this case for

MR. PAYNE: Inasmuch as there are some court cases involved,

(Witness sworn.)




T»."‘Ff‘",p

e o Loaii

M
"t PAGE =
"/—""" e T T — - - —_— e T e
o e Cﬂ‘ D3.7.JLIJ \
i — IR s L
called as & qitness: naving veen first July sworn OF 0aths La:tﬂ.f‘leY
wd
as follows
b = DTRECT §§§FENATIO\
%
z Eﬁfﬂﬁ, PAYNE:
1% v -
-
z \
S 2 Q Mr Campbell, wold 7OV crplaln o the wominel wnav ches
: -3
[ = o e U P A
documents are, and the 51gn,f;,ance of <themn
= _
b &2 A MY . EX"mlner, you aill recall hearing of this non-pro-
; PN 2%
&~ rationed unit, znd hasd Leen reflected in ne Transcrlpu which 1 mad
v a part of the rocord in this case. 1 .ndiCa\Ed to tne Comm1551on
¥ p “ . 3+ ©n : " &
Ea rhat W€ would atuempt to obtalin & \olunucry pooling greemenv frer
F s L o s a4 A
Y ol a determlnauion ot heirshib» and if we are unaple ro 30 SO we migh
- < »
9~ be forced into scexing a compulsory pooling order - pased upon that
te =
~
- = stasement -+ contacted, vy 1etter of webruary iZ2, 1050, which is Ex—\
‘ s
= hibit Number -+ 1y £his case, Gg. T Hanneis in 1,0vingtort, who TEpPre~
& — &
i = sented & magovity, a considerable magority of Ti€ neirs 10 she 1itl
* >:_‘
=) gation over the cuiet mitle that went to the gupreme court. The
. L—:‘
R - o 1etter of ?ebruary 12, i ™y £irst communication o Them. Do you
L B
[ - . -
» :g E \aesire for me o read £hav 1letter, oy do ¥ou wish ©o have me explat
‘ = 3
.
Vi u 17
- g
2 R PAYNE: you may expLlalits
v 2 \
s .
- \ A 7 simply wrote M. Hann
| \
- 1ng tne zas pfOfabion unit, and asked hir
\a determ;nat,on ot nelrshi? :pn the B-
- \
a**emptea ro 40 SO in tnat cuiet
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3 The mefused to permit L conbtoev-oloip, the Calel 18 3oiant
tand they refused to permit the commter-clain, the Calel Title sought

4
T

on the basis of getting cstatutoryy actlion, znd I .sointed out thers

are a large number of hel:rs involied, end the tesst we

ct

woto nandle

situation would be Tor nim Lo obtein o determination of heirsnin

[

o

n
furnish Argo witn that information so tha® we can either orepare o

voluntary Pocling Agreement for signaturec by a2l the helirs, or ask
J 5] ’

“he 01l Conservation Commission to combine pooling these interests.
Inasmuch as there is no production from the S. W. 1/4, N. W. 1/4 of
Section 22, and since the heirs have & working interest, it would
appear to me it 1s definitely to the advantage of the heirs to make
the necessary arrangements to participate in the sroduction from thé
~Argo well. Then I pointed out to him the well was on the restricted
allowatle. Then I told him also, that until the interests of the
B. T. Lanehart was pooled, we woi1ld simply have to hold the revenues
that accrued to the benefit of those heirs in suspense.

I heard nothing from Mr. Hanners, and on May 12th I wrote
him again. This is Exnibit Number 2. Making reference to my prior
letter, and asking him whether there hai been a& determination of
nelrshio so we could prepare a “oluntary Pooling Agreement, and then
|1 said I would appreciate it very much 1T he would =2dvise me as to
Pooling Agreement, 1f the heirship has been determined, or I would
like to proceed with = filing of an application before the 011 Con-

servation Cormmission for the pooling of the acreage.

et Skt~
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making reflerence vo my nrior letters, and then I sald: Inasmuch as

I have not heard from you, I assume uvhat

"t

F0ou 40 notv plan to seel:
such a determination ¢of heirshin at this time and I have, therefore)|

repared an application before the 011 Conservation Commission for
p

an crder pooling the interest

2]

under the gas proration unic. OF

4

course, 1t is difficult

<

Lo see ow 180 can make any paymnentcs to tng

B. T. Lanehnart heirs until there is & determination of hel

"3

ship and

4]

until proper arrangements are nalde for the neirs! particl

ation 1In
the cost of the well and 1ts operation. 3hould you have any suggesH
flons about the procedure belins used in this matter, 1 would appre-
clate hearing from you.

Exhibit U4, which is a letter of June 9th to Mr. Bryce
Parker of Argo, is simply to confirm the application. I 4id send
Mr. Hanners a copy of this application before the Commission. I
have neard nothing from Mr. Hanners with rega—d to this matter zand
such royalty or other interests that may acecrue, or have accrued,
since the granting of an allowable to this entire unit is, of course,
held in suspense by Argo, and will be neld in suspense untll such
time as there is a determinable helrship and until the parties are

able t0 work out arrangements i0r their participation ir he cost of

o)

Ly

the well in the operaztion of the well on the unit.
Q (BY MR. PAYNE) There 1s no way the heirs can actually be
hurt by this allowable?

X it would aupear Lo me, unless their
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- MR, UTZ: Viitnout objection, they will °

PAGE 11
the proration unit Is continued In %5 present form, that they simp+t
|
lv will be droined by the virti of the well on zne 120 unit ond b
[ J
surrounding gas wells in that zrea.
a The.r nterest is zZo small thet 10 woulld nhardly ve feasi-

ble for then to zirill o well.

A It would certainly seernn {o me ccononmacilly unfeosible for
Y P ~ -
“hem Lo drill =2 well on the 21/125 under & 40 acre “ract, inasn ch

MR. UTZ: Are you exvecting them To share the cost of the

A We certalnly do, Mr. =iamniner, I think initially, &t least.

We will later have negotiations tetween tiie parties. VWe are not

asking the Commission, at this time, to include in 1ts order any ret

.
Ty
o

gard tTo trhet. ¥We belleve that iU snould be worke$
|

iout, if at all possible, througn negotiations between the parties.
y 2 o P

In the event =Zh

o

¢ proves impossible, znd 17 there 1s & sizalbkle
amount invol .., of course, where we nave a right, I-assume, to ask
the Commission uander statutory power to make suach orders as Lt sees
it in that regard. I don't anticipeate that will be necessary.

MR. UTZ: Any otner guestions? If not, the witness may
be excused.

(Witness excused.)

MR. CAMPBELL: I would li
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cant’s 1, 2, 3 and 4.
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j FR. CAMPBELL:  You mine ov3erve, T huve been verore tne ,l
Commission eny lmer, but th:g i Lhe [fipgs cirme unde- catn. ,
] - - o . Py

! M. UTZ2: The Examiner, a+ this time, Yeiio lncorporate

f

1784 in the record as 2005,

X %

e —— e —_—
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- STATE OF NEW IMEXICO }

i - COUNTY OF BERMALILLC )

il
i - - I, LEWELLYN NELSON, YNotary Pavlic in and Tor the County of
g
} z Bernalillo, State of New VMexlco, 10 nercby certlfy that the fore-
-t (V)
z o . R . . .
E e 2 z2oing and attached Transcript of Hearing was reported Dy me In
: a
S
tenotype, and that the same was reduced to {yvewritlilen {ranscript
s
= X : . .
Lt urder my persconal cupervision znd conialing & true and correct

record of said proceedings, to the vest of my knowledge, s.:lll and
abllity.
DATED this /S day of July, 1920, in the City of

Albuqueraue, County of Bernalillo, State of lew Nexico.

R REPORTING SERV']

NOT .RY PUBLIC

{'
4

My Commission Expires:

DEARNLEY-MEIF

NEW MEXICO

ALBUQUERQUE,

June 14, 192k

ity that the foregoing is

Sk
o +he oraceedings in

record ol *us
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BEFORE THE OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF NEW MEXICO

IN THE HMATTER OF THE HEARING
CALLED BY THE OIL CONSERVATION
COMMISSION OF MEW MEXICO FOR
THE PURPCEE OF CONSIDERING:

CABE No. 2003
Order Mo. R-17158

APPLICATION OF ARGO OIL CORPORATION
FOR A¥ ORDRR FORCE-POOLING THE
INTERESTS IN A 160-ACRE NON-~STARDARD
GAS PRORATIOE UNIT IN THE JALMAT GAS
POOL, LEA COUNTY, NEW MREXICO.

ORDER OF THE COMMISSION

BY THR COMMISSION:

This cauvse came on for hearing at 9 o‘clock a.m. on
July 6, 1960, at Santa Pe, New Mexico, before 3lv.s A. Utz,
Examinax duly appointed dy the Oil Conservation Commission of
New Maxico, hereinafter referred to as the “"Commission, " in
accordance with Rule 1214 of the Commission Rules and
Regulations.

WOW, om this_ 15th  day of July, 1960, the Commission, a
quorum being present, having considered the application, the
avidence adduced, and the recommendations of the Examiner,
Elvis A.Utz, and deing fully advised in the premises,

FINDS:

(1) That due public notice having been given as required
by law, the Commission has jurisdiction of thia cause and the
subject matter thereof.

(2) That the applicant, Argo Oil Corporation, is the opera-
tor of a 160-acre noa-sztandard gas proration unit in the Jalmat
Gas Pool comprising the B/2 NE/4 of Sectiom 21 and the W/2 MwWw/4
of Section 22, Township 25 South, Range 37 East, M¥MPM, ILsa County,

 New Mexico, which unit was astablished by Order Mo. R-1520.

(3) That the zpplicant has obtained the consent of all

. owners Of interest within said unit to a voluntary gas pooling

agreement, except for a 21/128 mineral interest im the 5W/4 EW/4
of sald Sectior Iz, whnich intorsst iz owned by the heirs of

B. T. ILanehart in amounts that will remain indefinits until a
judicial determination of heirship is obtained.

(4) That inasmuch ags such determination of heirship has
not been accomplished, the owners of said 21/128 intexest have
not consented to the proposed gas pooling agreement.




~2
CASE No. 2008
Order No. R-1715

(5) That inasmuch as the appiicant, aftcr diligent effort.
has been unable tc secure approval of all interast owners to said
pooling agreement, it seeks an crder force -pooling all interests
in the above-dascribed unit.

{(6) That this case was duly advertised as provided by law,
and no objection was received to the application from the non-
consanting interest owners.

(7) That denial of the subject application would tend to
deprive those persons having an interest in the SW/4 ¥W/4 of said
Section 22 of the opportunity to recover thelr just and equitable
share of the hydrocarbons in the Jalxat Gas Pcol.

(8) That spproval of the subject application will neither
cause waste nor impair correlative rights, provided that tha
paymesntg due to the non-consanting interest owners are segregated
or placed in escrow pending determination of heirship.

IT IS THREREFORE ORDERED:

(1) That the interests of all persons having the right to
drill for, produce, or share in the procduction of gas and assooi-
ated liquid hydrocarbons, or either of them, from the Jalmat Gas
Pool underlying the E/2 NE/4 of Section 21 and W/2 NW/4 of Section
22, Township 25 South, Range 37 East  NMPM, Iea County, New Maxico
be and the same are hereby force-pooled.

(2} That all payments due to the non-consenting mineral
owners shall ba segregated or placed in escrow pending determina-
tion of heirship.

DOME at Santa Fe, New Mexico, on the day and year herein-
above designated.

STATE OF NEW MEXICO
OXL, CONSERVATION COMMISSION

PV NSO

JOHE BURROUGHS, Chairman

Wﬂ/ar———’ -

MURRAY E, MORGAN. Member

AL it
L. PORTER, Jr.

A.-

Qnembcr & Secretary
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GOVERNOR

JOHN BURROUGHS
CHAIRM AN

State of Netw Wexico
® il Eonservation Commission

wTAG]

LAND COMMISSIONER e \ STATE GEOLOGIST

MURRAY E. MORG AN | 2 A. L. PORTER, JR.
MEMS KR k SHECRETARY DIRECTOR

P. 0. BOX B71
SANTA FE

July 15, 1860

Mr. Jack Campbell
Campbell 2 Russell
Pox 768

Roswell, NMew Mexico

Re: Cagse No. 2005
Order No. R-1715

Applicant:

Argo 0il Company

Dear Sir:
Enclosed herewith are two copies of the above-referenced
Commission order recently entered in the subject case.

VYery truly yours,

A, L. PORTER, Jr.,
Secretarv-Director

ir/

Carbon copy of order also sent to:

Hobbs OCC b//
Artesia OCTCT -
Aztec OCC

Other
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No. 18-60

DOCKET: EXAMINER HEARING JULY 6, 1960

0il Conservation Commission - 9 s.m., State Corporalion Commission !caring
Room, Basement, Capitol Building, Suuca Fe, New Mexico.

The following cases will be heard lcfore Elvis A. Utz, Examiner, or Oliver
E. Payne, Attorney, as alternate Examiner:

CASE 2002:

CASE 2003:

CASE 2004:

' CASE 2005:

Application of Rice Engineering & Operating, Inc. for an order
authorizing a salt water disposal well, Applicani, in ihe
above~-styled cause, seeks an order authorizing the di:sposal

of produced salt water inrough i1is Skelly Staie "D"™ Well No.
3, located 2310 feet from Lthe South line and 660 fee. irom

the East line of Section 1, Township 20 South, Range 36 Easc,
Lea County, New Mexico, with injection to be in the lower San
Andres formation with the injeciion interval irom «,450 feet
to 4,950 feet.

Application of E1 Pasc Natural Gas Conipeny {or a aas-gas dual
completion, Applicant, in the above-siyled cause, seeks an
order authorizing the dual completion of its Warren Well No.
1-A (PM) located in Unit K, Section 25, Township 28 North,
Range 9 West, San Juan County, New Mexico, in such a manner

as to permit the production of gas from the South Blanco-

Pic .red Cliffs Pool and the productiion of gas from the Blanco
Mesaverde Pool through the casing-itubing annulus and 2 ianch
tubing respectively.

Application of La Plata Gathering System, Inc., for the
establishment of a 345.59 acre non-stiandard gas proration

unit in the Blanco Mesaverde Gas Pool, Rio Arriba County,

New Mexico, and for an unorthodox gas well location, Applicant,
in the above-styled cause, seeks the establishment of a 345.59
acre non-standard gas proration unit in the Blanco Mesaverde
Gas Pool, consisting of all of pariial Sections 30 and 31,
Townznip 32 North, Range 5 West, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico.
Applicant proposes to dedicate said unit to a well to be
drilled on an unorthodox location 990 feei iroim the Nerth

line and 713 feet from the East line of said Section 31.

ot e A e

N

Application of Argo 0il Corporation for an order force-pooling
the interests in a 160-acre noun-siandard gas proration unit

in the Jalmat Gas Pool. Applicani, in the above-styled cause, /
seeks an order force-pooling all mineral interests within the 7/

/

vertical limits of the Jalmat Gas Pool in a 160-acre non- /
standard gas proration unit consisting of the E/2 NE/4 of [
Section 21 and the W/2 NW/4 of Section 22, both in Township

25 South, Range 37 East, Lea Ccuanty, New Mexico. A\
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CASE 2010:

CASE 2011

ig/

18-60

Evelyn Neel, and Maude S. Knapp, Jointly; Robert R. McKee;
and all other persons or parties owning oil and gas interests
in the SW/4 and SW/4 SE/4 of Section 23, Township 22 Sou*h,
Range 37 East, Lea County, New Mexico.

Application of Sinclair 0il & Gas Company for permission to
commingle production from two separate leases. Applicant,
in the above-styled cause, seeks an order authorizing it to
commingle the Empire-Abo Pool production from its M, Yates
"B" Lease consisting of the s/2, NE/4, S/2 NW/4 and the NE/4
NW/4. with such production from a portion of 1its State Eddy
30 lease consisting of the NW/4 NW/4 of Section 34 and the
SE/4 NW/4 of Section 32, all in Township 17 South, Range 28
East, Eddy County, New Mexico, after separately metering the
production from one lease only. '

Application of Socony Mobil 0Oil Company for a "slim-hole"
cil-o0il dual c¢~mpletion. Applicant, in the above-styled
cause, seeks an order authorizing the dual completion of

its E. O. Carson Well No. 22, located 1880 feet from the
South line and 660 feet from the West line of Section 28,
Township 21 South, Range 37 East, Lea County, New Mexico, in
such a manner as to permit the production of oil from the
Paddock Pool and the production of 0il from the Wantz-Abo
Pool using parallel strings of 2 7/8 inch tubing cemented in
a common well-bore.




CASE 2012:

Application of Max Pray for the creation of a new oil pool
for Devonian produciion and for the promulgation of special
rules and requlations for said pcol. Applicant*, in tihe
above-styled cause, seek: an order creating a new oil pool
for Devonian productiionrn consisting of the W/2 of Section 27,
E/2 of Seciion 28, NE/4 of Sec:iion 33 anu cite IW/%i of Sceciion
34, Township 12 Souin, Range 57 Easi Lea County, Ne.o Mexico.
Applicant rurther seeks ithe promulgation of special rules

and regulations guverning szid pool including a provicion

for temporary 8C-acre oil proration units




OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO
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Date

Hearing Date h—p- 60

order in the above numbered cases are as follows:

et/

Staff Member




BEFORE THE OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

STATE OF NEW MEXICO

IN THE MATTER OF THE APPLICATION OF ) .

ARGC OIL CORPORATION FOR AN ORDER ) S

COMPULSORILY POOLING ALL INTERESTS ) -

IN THE E4NE% OF SECTION 21 and THE ) .

WiNWY of SECTION 22, TOWNSHIP 25 ) | QJ

SOUTH, RANGE 37 EAST, LEA COUNTY, )

NEW MEXICO, BEING IN THE JAIMAT GAS ) 7

POOL. ) 2
APPLICATION o

CCMES NOW Applicant, Argo 0il Corporation, by its attorneys
and states:

1. Applicant is the owner of leasehold rights covering
the E3NE% of Section 21 and the NWZNW% and the SWiNW% of Section 22,
Township 25 South, Range 37 East, N.M.P.M., Lea County, New Mexico,
and is the owner of an undivided 1/2 interest in the o0il, gas and
other minerals underlying the E4NEY% of Section 21 and the WilWk of
Section 22, Township 25 South, Range\37 East, N.M.P.M., Lea County,
New Mexico.

2. By its Order No. 1794, the New Mexico 0il Conserva-
tion Commission established a gas proration unit within the limits
of the Jalmat Gas Pool consisting of the EXNBY of Section 21 and
the WsNW% of Section 22, Township ‘25 Sogfh, Range 37 East, N.M.P.M.,
Lea County, New Mexico. h

3. Applicant has attempted to obtain a voluntary gzas
pooling agreement from the owners of interest other than those owned
by Applicant within the limits of the Jalmat Gas Pool under the gas
proration unit and due to matters beyond the control of Applicant

such voluntary pooling agreement cannot now be obtained.




WHEREFORE, Applicant requests the Commission to set this
matter down before an examiner for the Commission, to publish notice
as required by law, and, after hearing, to issue its order pooling
all interests under the described gas proration unit within the

limits of the Jalmat Gas Pool.

Respectfully submitted,

CAMPBELL & RUSSELL

P. 0. Box 766
Roswell, New Mexico

i,\%o
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February 12, 1960

BEFORE
Mr. G. T. Banners CiL CON: EXAMINER UTZ
Attormey at Law SERVATION COMMISSION
Stamsell Bullding iRk _exnin No, !
Lovington, New Mexico ChASE nO, =
2 47
Dear Tom: (

I resentiy represented Argo 0i] Corporatiocn in obtaiming
an oxder of tha Mew Nexico 011 Conservation Cormission crseting »
unit eonsisting of the EYWIk of Sectiom 21 and cthe
of Sestiomn 22, Township 23 South, Range 37 East, in lea
Camty, New Mexico.

Sometime ago you represented ths heirs of B. T. Lanehaxt
in an astion which reached the Suprems Court and which resulted im
s determination that the heirs of B. T. lLanshart, other than Joha
¥. Lanehart, own e 26/128th interest under the WML of Sestion
22. Arxgo 0il Corporatien owne & 1/2 iaterest under this tract aad
Johm T. Lanehart owns 43/128ths under the tract, part of vhieh be
isherited from B. T. lLanehsrt and the other portiom of whish he
owaed prior tv thelitigation. The lotsrest of the heirs of B. T.

x.-nnn 1s, of course, umleased,

Under the order of the 01l Conservation Comxigsion, Argo
atiem is permitted to produce an allowabls from & gas
the SEMERL of Section 21 amd is attributing to it

is the EMMEL of Soctiocn 21 amd the Walk of

the effective dats of this order the heirs of
of sourse emtitled to participate ia the

their interest has not been pooled with the other

proration unit.

Inasmush as there are a large number of hefrs iavoivea,

% wes wendering whether the best way to hamdle the situatios would
be fox you to obtain a Determinatioe of Heirship, if it hes not

alzvesdy been done, and to furniah Argo Oil Corporation with this
infermation so that they can either prepare a volumtary pooling



Mr. @. T. Baonurs -2~ Februsxy 12, 1960

agreament for signature by &ll the heire ox ask the 0il Conserva-
tion Commission to enter an order pooling these intereste. Inasmxch
as there is no production from the SWiWk of Section 22, and since
the ingterest of the B. T. Lanehart heirs is a working interest, it
would appear to me that it is definitely to the advantege of the
beirs to make the necessary arrangements to participate in the pro-
dustion from the Argo well.

Unfortunatsly the well doss mot have, at the wment, &
vexy high allowablie due to the fact that i. "as beem Tuesiriv .4 ix
its production by virtus of having be-» uverproduced in the peast.
The ressom for this overpruduction wrag partially dus to the faet
that the wall wvas on an 80-acre proration umit and recsived omly
half the oormal umit allowabls in the area.

Until such time &8 Axgo 0il Corporatiom is furnished with
.umummmum:ummu:m
in some manmex, we will simply bave to hold this pzction of pro-
duction ia suspenss.

With kindest perscnal regards, 1 aa
Very truly yows,
Jask M. Campbell

For CAMPRELL & RUSSELL
s np

bec: Mr. Bryce Parker - Argo 0il Corporation - Sam Antonio
Mr. Claude E. Neeley - Argo 0il Corporation - Midland, Taxas




Mr. G. T. Banners Cle LU oEDNY, 1 Conamis=ION
Attoxrney at i‘;‘ b Lt . &
Stangell Build:n P . -

8 i \.-'\.fL t‘\\.— l j s S

Lovingtor:, New Mexico

May 16, 1v&2

BEFCRE EXAMINER UTZ

- Dear Tom:

Reference is made to my letter of Pebruary 12 to you con-

eerning the determination of heirs of the B. Y. Lanehzrt heirs.

boon detexmined and whether the heirs are now in a position to com-

My c¢lients have inquired as to wvhether the Leirship has

sider the exedution of a voluntary pooling agreement !n order that

they
22,

may share in the production of gas frw. the SWPWL of Sectiom
Towmship 25 South, Range 37 East, lLea County, New Mexice.

1. would appreciate it very much if you would advise me

a8 to the status of this matter as I would like to prepare a
wolmtary pooling agresment if the heirship has been detecmined
or I would like to procesed with a filing of an application before

the

0il Consexvation Commission for the pooling of thae acreags.

Your early attention to this would be very much appre-

siated.

beoe!

With kindest personal regards, I am

_ Very truly yours,
Mx. Bryce Parker
Manager, Joint Operations
Axrgo 01l Corporation
Milam Building Jask M. Campbell
8an Antomio 5, Texas

For CAMPBELL & RUSSKLL
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wait ia the Jalmat Gss Pool comsisting of

l

REFCHE [ AMINER UTZ

L.IL [y R .(.L‘v B B 5 2 W .”-'n"‘-“.i).‘.‘JN
" »v. ’;
i -—‘1‘-4‘-*— ) =
l CAbiY i - o & b

lh'l-tdmn Township 23 South,

1

that abutu‘vqtenmwwm
fon of heirs of tha 3. T. lanshart intercst
thes prosesd to have a pooling agree-

sot hesrd fr~m you, I assums that yos

detemmisation of heirship at this tise

seapered an applicction before the 01l Cem-
-“mnnmumuuwm
difficult to see how Argo cam

:
-

jou nave eny suggestions about the prosedure being

4 in this matter, I veuld apyresiaste hasriag frewm you.
Wish kindest persomsl regards, I am

Vexy txuly yours,

Jack M. Campbell

ATTERGERSN
in the eocst of the well and its opara-

For CAMPBELL & RUSSELL
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Me. Bryce Parksr

Hanagerx , Joint Opexatiuns ! Ln v os ANLTAD TR 117
A? 0il Corporatiom e R ey e Ve
1728 Milam Building é‘gﬁ:&_ex,-“; L TR ION
ssn Antonio 3, Texas Colde - <D,

Dear Blyce:

1 am satlosing bexewith a copy of sn application
whish I have this date forwarded to the Oil Comsexvatiom
Commission for £ilieg. 1 am eclosing an extYs eopy a&s
you say desire o furaish & eopy to Humbie which has &

overriding royalty ingerest.

Inassmuch a8 1 have discussed this matter with
¢. T. Nenmers, attornay for the B. T. Lanehart belirs, I

o alse sendisg him & 00PY.
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